Feedback Received 206

For Scope of Work--In order to assure that the EJAC is provided scientific information in a format
that allows them to engage in discussions regarding the regulation of pesticides, we ask that a DPR
scientific advisor be present during all EJAC committee meetings to ensure DPR's mandated
risk-based assessment approach is accurately shared with EJAC members, and so they can raise
questions that can be framed to reflect DPRs scientific mandates.



